
 

 

 

 

The Hillsborough County Aviation Authority (HCAA) is hosting a public meeting on April 25, 2022 to 
inform the community about Tampa International Airport’s 2022 Master Plan Update (MPU). 

What: The Master Plan Update is part of a regular revalidation process required by the Federal Aviation 
Administration (FAA) and the Florida Department of Transportation (DOT) to analyze Tampa 
International Airport’s overall capacity, operational and customer needs, as well as emerging industry 
trends.  

When: Public Meeting will be held on Monday, April 25, 2022 | 6 p.m. – 8 p.m., local time 

Where: Hillsborough County Aviation Authority Boardroom, Tampa International Airport’s Main 
Terminal near Airside A (Park in the Short Term Parking Garage and take the Earhart Elevators to Level 3. 
Parking will be validated.) 

Who: Meeting is open to the general public. Attendees will hear presentations by Hillsborough County 
Aviation Authority staff and airport MPU consulting firm Ricondo and Associates. 

How: In-person and virtually (Zoom)  

For more information about the April 25th MPU Public Meeting, scan the QR code below or visit 
https://www.tampaairport.com/master-plan/2022-update  
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